
Oregon

A Snapshot of Oregon
Oregon Department of Human 

Services (ODHS) envisions a future 

where all who live in Oregon, 

regardless of race, identity, or place, 

have the resources and support they 

need to achieve whole well-being for 

themselves, their families, and their 

communities. 



Oregon

Oregon is energized about:

• TANF Redesign launched in late Fall 2021 as an effort to rethink the way 

we implement the TANF program in Oregon. This is a partnership with 

community-based organizations, advocates, tribes, and TANF families.

• Oregon is in the process of implementing historic changes to our program 

that were approved during the 2022 Legislative Session.
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Oregon, Onward and Upward

• TANF Redesign has put together a number of policy options for the 

2023-2025 budget cycle that include an increase to the cash grant and 

expanded eligibility for historically excluded populations.

• TANF Redesign is turning its focus to evaluate changes to administrative 

rules and service delivery that will improve outcomes for families.




